Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 8:26 AM

To: '‘Morgan, Joe'

Cc: Steve Gwin (GWST@chevron.com); Pilachowski, Christine
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2892

Joe,

The proposals in your email below are acceptable.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Morgan, Joe [mailto:joe.morgan@urs.com]

Sent: Monday, November 04, 2013 5:05 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Steve Gwin (GWST@chevron.com); Pilachowski, Christine
Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO2892

Jerry, we have a few questions and requests on your recent letter on the CPL Sunol project closure request. Would you
review the attached email and let me know if our requested actions are acceptable. Thanks, Joe.

Joe Morgan I11

Senior Project Manager
URS Corporation

1333 Broadway, Suite 800
Oakland, CA 94612

Telephone 510-874-3201
Fax 510-874-3268
Cell 510-381-4130

From: Pilachowski, Christine

Sent: Monday, November 04, 2013 5:01 PM
To: Morgan, Joe

Cc: Wiraatmadja, Vicky

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2892

HiJoe,

| have reviewed the letter from ACEH answering the Closure Request we submitted in August 2013 for CPL Sunol, and
have a few items for discussion.



1) itis unclear if ACEH is requesting a full groundwater sampling event of all site monitoring wells. As such, URS
proposes that the first quarter is a full monitoring event to be completed in lieu of the March event, and the second
quarter event be only new wells along Calaveras Road.

2) ACEH set the deadline for the First Quarter and Second Quarter reports to be due two weeks before the respective
quarter ends. URS requests that the deadlines are extended by at least a six week for both reports, respectively April 25,
2014 and July 25, 2014.

URS will continue the monthly gauging events, and as soon as one of the monitoring wells has enough water for
development URS will proceed with the development of the groundwater monitoring well(s). If water comes in for the
other wells after the development of the first monitoring wells, URS will proceed to the Site for a second development
of groundwater wells as necessary.

Please contact me with any questions or comments.

Thanks,
Christine

Christine Pilachowski, PG

christine.pilachowski@urs.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 2:23 PM

To: gwst@chevron.com; Winey, Colleen, Zone 7; Morgan, Joe; Morgan, Joe; Freeman, Craig - Sfwater.org
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2892

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002892.
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH

This e-mail and any attachments contain URS Corporation confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you
receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this
information and you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies.



